NEWSLETTER
NOVEMBER. 2023

SATURDAY

Welcome to our first monthly newsletter! Find out what
we are up to and how you can join us.

2023 saw our second in-person festival post-Covid, and
hosted a display of fantastic bands and workshop
leaders who were probably happier than most to be
back live. If you are a band who has performed in the
past and would like a write-up, or a workshop leader
with some quick tips for this newsletter, contact us at
the sign up link below.

Thank you to the Usual Suspects (Amazing Volunteers)
who will be named throughout the year, and especially
Randy Berge, Hali Hammer, Bob Helliesen, Bryan
Uhlenbock, Catya de Neergaard, Kitty Crowe, Elly
Faden, Gianna Ranucci, Carol Dewitt, Susan Wageman,
Roan Michaels, Peter Gill, and many more, some who
volunteered all day long, and of course, the City of El
Cerrito.

For more information:
ECFFF website
Facebook
SF Folk Fest
ECFFF Volunteer Sign Up
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